
FIGHT PUBLIC 
SECTOR CUTS

NATIONAL CONFERENCE
SATURDAY 22ND JANUARY 2011

11:30am – 4:00pm
South Camden Community School 

(By Euston Station)
Charrington Street, London NW1 1RG

All anti-cuts campaigns, trade union branches, 
trades councils and workplace organisations 
are invited to send delegates and visitors.

DEFEND PUBLIC SERVICES



We would like to attend the anti-cuts conference hosted by the NSSN and enclose £5 
per person c 		  please make cheques payable to ‘National Shop Stewards Network’
Name.................................................................           Delegate(s) c 	          Visitor(s) c
Organisation (Trade Union/Campaign Group).........................................................................
Address........................................................................................ Post Code............................
Email..........................................................................................................................................
Telephone....................................................................................................................................

Send to: National Shop Stewards Network, PO Box 58262, London N1P 1ET
Email: info@shopstewards.net                       Phone: 07952 283 558

The NSSN is the union rank & file 
body founded by the RMT in 2007.  
We have had national conferences 

involving hundreds of shop stewards and 
trade union workplace reps in the last 
period.  We are also active at a regional 
and local level, and we aim to pull 
together all those workers in struggle 
against the attacks of the bosses.
We had a very successful lobby and 
meeting of over 700 at the recent TUC 
conference in Manchester where we 
demanded that the TUC get off its knees 
and organise a national demonstration of 
all public sector unions and community 
organisations against the cuts. 
In support of the general strikes and 
mass demonstrations taking place 
across Europe, our conference in June 
hosted an International Rally which was 
addressed by trade unionists involved in 
building those struggles.

In London the NSSN has linked up with 
the regional bodies of the RMT, CWU, 
PCS and NUT branches to organise a 
demonstration on 23 October. 
This ConDem government of millionaires 
has declared war on the public sector 
as it plans to cut massively the jobs and 
services of millions of working people.  
Hundreds of local campaigns against the 
cuts have already broken out, involving 
workers under threat of losing their jobs 
and those in the community who rely on 
these vital services.
The NSSN believes that the conference 
main role will be to pull together all those 
organisations, whether workplace trade 
unions or community based campaigns, 
to hammer out a fighting programme of 
action including joint industrial action to 
defeat the cuts.
We say not one job or one service should 
be cut to pay for the crisis caused by the 
bankers.

COME TO THE CONFERENCE – TOGETHER WE CAN WIN!
The National Shop Stewards network is sponsored by:


